
Dear Abhishek, 

 

I would like to continue as an editorial board member. Please send articles for review. I was 

away because of some family and work related issues. Now i am back and available for my 

service for JSCRT. 

 

could you give me some idea about the what kind of regulation we are talking about here. Once I 

hear from you, i would be happy to provide you some suggestion. 

 

Thanks, 

DJN 

 

 

 

On Mon, Oct 19, 2015 at 4:59 AM, Journal of Stem Cell Research and Therapy 

<editor.jscrt@omicsinc.com> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Dhananjaya Nayak, 

  

Greetings from Journal of Stem Cell Research and Therapy!! 

  

Hope our e-mail finds you in a healthy mood. 

  

Thank you for your wonderful support and time for the development and success of the 
journal. 

  

We are very glad that the journal has completed five years with 5 volumes. This was possible 
only because of your invaluable support. 

  

We hope your contribution towards the journal would continue in the near future. 

  

mailto:editor.jscrt@omicsinc.com


On this occasion the Editorial Office is planning to implement new strategies and regulations to 
increase the quality of the articles and the number of articles towards the journal. 

We would be very grateful if you could provide your kind suggestions in drafting the new 
regulations of the journal. 

  

Secondly we would like to know whether you want to continue with our Editorial Board 
Member. Kindly provide us your consent for the same. 

  

Look forward to hear positively from you. 

  

With kind regards, 

Abhishek 

Editorial Assistant  

Journal of Stem Cell Research and Therapy 

Medical Journals 

731 Gull Ave, Foster City 

CA 94404, USA 

E-mail: editor.jscrt@omicsinc.com  
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--  

___________________________________ 

Dhananjaya (DJ) Nayak, Ph.D. 

Medical Univ. of South Carolina 

Biochemistry & Mol. Biology, MSC-509 

173 Ashley Ave, Rm # 522 

Charleston, SC-29425 
  

 


